
 
 

   

 

Dear Parents,  

Summer is officially here! That means camps for kids, daylight until 9 p.m., and 
moving boxes. For us, anyway!  

We are excitedly working on many different projects concurrently, all with the 

same goal—to have our new home at 34 Winter Street ready for the return of our 
students in September.  

Packing 

Everything is packed! Thanks to our hard working faculty and staff as well as a 
volunteer crew of parents and students, the classrooms and hallways have been 

boxed up and are ready for the movers.  

Who is Where?! 

As part of the move, the administrative offices have been temporarily relocated to 
the second floor of the House. Later this summer, those offices will be moved into 
our new home at 34 Winter St.  

The Lesley Ellis Summer Program will be at the School for duration of this week 
and next week and then it moves to Brackett School for the duration of the 

summer.  

Fast Facts 

 Demolition at 34 Winter St. begins on Thursday this week. 

 Paint colors for hallways and classrooms are being finalize this week. 

 Perhaps most importantly, in my most recent conversation with our contractor, 

Ken, I asked him if he was feeling confident about the time frame and the work 
that has to be done in order to have School ready for September. “Super 
confident,” he reassured me. “We can have 50-100 people working in the 

building if need be. We’ll work 6 days a week and on Sunday if needed.”  

Stay tuned for more updates! 

Warmly, 
 
Deanne 

 

 

 


